September 1981 Journal

IVP Rose Speaks At Council Meeting

L.U. 230, Victoria, B.C. – At the IBEW Provincial Council of B.C. in a working session on May 5 and 6, 1981, in Vancouver, BC, International Vice President K.G. Rose was able to be in attendance to bring us up to date in the Canadian Labour Congress and other important matters within the First District and the rest of the Brotherhood. The council meets approximately three times per year to update the problems around the province of British Columbia.

I am pleased to inform you that all of the officers of Local 230 have been returned to office by acclamation for another three-year term. Our work picture on Vancouver Island looks very good this summer and we have a number of travelers at work also. Two major jobs are pulp mill expansions. We also have an increase in commercial work. The work picture for the whole of the province looks good this year also, with our collective agreements running until 1982. The current journeyman inside wireman rate is $16.15 per hour plus $3.20 in fringe benefits for a total package of $19.35 per hour.


Our outside section and marine section are also busy at this time as are the members working in the other sections of the local. With interest rates at 20 per cent plus they need to be to keep up. We hope that all of our members have a busy and safe summer.

J.R. “Jim” McAvoy, B.M./F.S. 
